
 
January 29, 2021 

Dear Saint Anne’s School Community, 

This Sunday begins the 47th Annual Catholic Schools Week. This year the theme is 
“Faith. Excellence. Service.” which I believe describes who we are and what we do at Saint 
Anne’s School very well. 

 
Being part of a Catholic School Community, it is assumed that faith will be an integral 

part of the life of that school. I have been part of many school communities and I must say that 
the way we share and celebrate the Catholic Faith here at Saint Anne’s is second to none. The 
priests here are present and accessible to our students and their families, providing a vibrant 
sacramental life, journeying with us all as we grow closer in our relationship with Jesus Christ. 
The dedication of our religion teachers is evident and shows how we strive to learn more about 
our faith on a daily basis. 

 
Saint Anne’s School strives for excellence. I am extremely proud of our students and 

faculty, who on a daily basis remind me of their commitment to academic success. This has 
been a year like no other, and our commitment to challenging ourselves to learn at the highest 
level possible has not ceased. We have a faculty that brings the best classroom experience to 
their students and we have a student body who is eager to learn as much as they can. 

 
Service is a significant message of The Gospel. Jesus, throughout His public ministry, 

challenged the status quo in an effort to support and aid the marginalized. Saint Anne’s School, 
for years, has had a culture of serving others, whether it is the students in the next seat, or a 
neighboring family in need, we have looked to find Christ in others, and to serve them. 

 
This may be a different kind of Catholc Schools Week, but it will be a great one. One 

where we celebrate the past accomplishments of Saint Anne’s School and we pray and look 
forward to what is to come. Thank you all for being part of the Saint Anne’s family. 

 

God bless, 

 

Paul Morisi, Principal  

 


